New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
1000 RiO BRAZOS ROAD

AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

Decemder 29, 1959

Blaokwood & Nichols
P,0, Box 12_37
Durango, Colorado

Gentlemens

The Packer Leakage Test which was submitted on December 18, 1959
for your #55-22 NX Blanco Unit well in the S Section 22-31IN-7W
indicates that there was a 2M&# pressure drep on the Dakota shut-in
during the week of the Mesaverde flow. In your *Remarks ” column
you Aave stated that the pressure loss on the Dakota shut-in was
due to water duild-up. This fact is hot sudstantiated.

¥111 you please re-run the second half of tRis test and if necessary
use a dottom Role pressure bdomd so that the Dakota botiom hole
pressure may be accurately determined in order to tell if
communication exists.

Yours very truly

Fmery Co Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECAtks

cc? Mr, Blvie Uiz
wc’ Saﬂ“ ’.’ NOH’

Mr. L, ¥, MeCGlothlin
Ardmore, Oklahoma
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